
 COMING THIS SUMMER  
 

County of Yolo 
2011 High School Summer Intern Program 

 
 
WHAT IS IT? 

 An eight week program open to all 
Yolo County high school students ages 
15 to 19 starting June 13 and ending 
August 4 

 Students volunteer at least 5 hours 
per week in an internship position that 
matches their future career and college 
goals 

 Students also attend one 2 hour learning session each week that is 
designed to introduce students to county government, the services it 
provides and the benefits of public employment 

 
 

WHAT’S IN IT FOR ME? 

 You get real-world experience to highlight 
on employment and college applications 

 All hours spent in program activities and 
volunteer assignments count toward your 
community service requirements for graduation 

 You get to learn about local government, gain 
new experiences and meet new people! 

 
 

HOW DO I APPLY?   
The application filing period for this program  

is April 11 – May 25, 2011! 
 
To obtain an application online, go to 
www.destinationyolo.org and click on the link at 
the top of the page that reads “2011 High School 
Summer Intern Program”.   
 

For more information, call Jenny Brown at  
(530) 666-8055 or e-mail jenny.brown@yolocounty.org 
 


